
 

Would You Like to Write an Article for This Newsletter? 
By Beula Postlewait, Communications Representative 

The Nazarene Educators Worldwide Council is accepting submissions for articles from educators for our 
monthly online newsletter. These articles can be directed to educators in general or to educators in a 
specific area of education: preschool/early childhood, public school, Christian school, homeschool, 
college/university students or staff, global schools in any region of the world.  

Requirements:  

Word Count: 400-1000 words 

Font: Times New Roman and 12 pt 

Submit: Word document, doubled-spaced 

 

Include a blurb that tells your place of residence, educational background, and current position (or 
former position if retired). 

The writing should be your original, previously unpublished work. Provide complete references for any 
quotations.  

Articles should benefit teachers and/or administrators and should inspire or inform about new methods 
or helpful new products that you have used, resources, beneficial research, or ideas for helping students 
achieve the best results. 

Provide your name, street address, phone number, and email address to the editor.  

Submission is not a guarantee that your article will be published in a newsletter. Authors will be notified 
when an article is accepted for inclusion.  

Nazarene Educators Worldwide cannot offer remuneration for your article if printed; however, 
appropriate attribution of the author will be cited. 

If you have questions, email Beula Postlewait at bpostlewait@kc.rr.com. 

 

Beula Postlewait lives in Leawood, Kansas. She is a former public school teacher and a retired employee 
of the Global Ministry Center.  
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